The Forrestdale school is one of the polling sites for the borough.  The administration has reviewed election day procedures to ensure the safety of students and staff, as well as offering an open and efficient venue for voting.  

Please note that there will be no parking in the visitor spots on election day.  Voters will use the main lot and handicapped spots. Students are to be dropped off in the loop; we will have someone available to direct the flow of traffic.  PLEASE DO NOT DROP STUDENTS OFF ON FORREST AVENUE OR IN THE MAIN LOT.  Students walking through parked cars and traffic is a SAFETY HAZARD.  
The district has put together a security plan for the use of the library in voting, and will have personnel available to ensure a normal, secure day for students.  We hope our plans will also provide the residents of Rumson a convenient and safe opportunity to vote.
